[image: image1.png]Sy
g

7
Clearwater! Resource





PO Box 1471, Seeley Lake, MT 59868 • (406) 677-0069 • www.crcmt.org
October 17, 2008
Anne Dahl
Swan Ecosystem Center
6887 Highway 83
Condon, Montana 59826
Dear Anne,

The Clearwater Resource Council is writing to express our support for the Swan Ecosystem Center proposal for 319 funding to continue coordination of your Technical Advisory Group, lake and stream trend monitoring, and outreach and education to help achieve the goals of the Swan TMDL.

Furthermore, we support and encourage development of a Watershed Restoration Plan for the Swan basin. We look forward to coordinating efforts with you as we develop a WRP for the Clearwater watershed. As neighboring watersheds, we have much in common. It is in the best interest of both that we work in concert to share resources and create plans that acknowledge water quality issues across the Swan-Clearwater Divide.

Sincerely,
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Megan Birzell

Project and Development Administrator
